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CSX
NO BILL/NO INGATE POLICY

***Effective Date:  August 1, 2000***

TO OUR VALUED STACKTRAIN CUSTOMERS:

Effective August 1st, 2000 Pacer Stacktrain, in conjunction with CSX, will
implement a “No Bill No-Ingate Policy” at the following CSX ramps:

GREENSBORO
JACKSONVILLE
CHARLESTON
ORLANDO
SAVANNAH
TAMPA
NASHVILLE

As a reminder, please allow for at lease one full hour for your billing to be
processed prior to the trucker arriving at the gate.

Should you experience any problems getting a driver in the gate, please
contact Pacer Stacktrain Memphis Billing Department at 901-684-7370.

Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement.  If you have any
questions regarding this matter, contact your local Customer Support or Sales
Representative for Pacer Stacktrain.



Thank you for your continued support.


